
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NZX Announcement 

15 April 2021 
 

Fitch revised outlook on ASB to Stable 
 
 

ASB Bank Limited (ASB) notes the announcement by Fitch Ratings (Fitch) dated 12 April 2021 regarding the 
ratings of ASB.  

Fitch has affirmed ASB’s Issuer Default Rating (IDR) at A+ and revised the outlook on ASB to stable, from 
negative. 
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